
 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/287                                                                            03/07/2025 

  

To, 

 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

 

COA Members 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Subject: Regarding member inputs for India-Japan CEPA Standards Sub-committee 

  

We wish to inform you that the Department of Commerce, Government of India has requested inputs 

from the industry for the meeting of the India-Japan CEPA Sub-committee on Standards, Technical 

Regulations and Conformity Assessment Procedures scheduled from 7th to 11th July, 2025. 

  

In this regard, members are requested to highlight their grievances or comments or feedback regarding 

Technical Barriers to Trade (TBT)/ Non-Tariff Measures, being faced by them for the products of their 

interest in the Japanese market.  

  

Should you require any clarification or further information, please feel free to reach out at 

bharti@plexconcil.org; research@plexconcil.org 

  

Members are requested to send their valuable inputs/comments/feedback by 5th July, 2025. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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